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While enjoying the holidays and getting ready to go South for the winter, I have been 
thinking about the South Central Area and all the difficulties we have gone through 
during the past year (2023). Larry and I have had to make changes sooner than we 
anticipated, but as we OLDER people say, “It all comes out in the wash.” I am hoping 
this new year will be better for everyone.  
 
When I became the Six-State Area Secretary in 2018, we had 42 chapters in our area. 
This coming year, we will have 23 chapters and three associate chapters. A few 
chapters had to dissolve, mostly because people did not want to hold office any longer. 
Many of those who had been officers either aged out or sold their RV. Some have held 
office for more than 10 years and want a break. If you choose to step up and accept an 
officer position, you will have the previous officer to ask questions and advise. You 
also have the FMCA website, which has an Officer Handbook online that you can 
download. fmca.com/officers-handbook Or ask ME, and I will answer any questions, and 
get you any handbooks or pamphlets that you need. Over the coming months I hope to 
visit some of the chapters and some of the associate chapters, also. 
 
I have started working on the 2024 South Central Area/Six-State Rally in Shawnee, 
OK. I had a gentleman (sorry, I forgot your name) call me about a band he heard in 
Oklahoma City called the Fire Creek Band. I talked to the group’s rep and listened to 
them and have signed the band to perform at the 2024 rally. We are going to have a 
Cowboy Bean Cookoff this year, and I hope to have a few more games along with a 
movie again. I have had vendors calling me about signing up already, so hopefully we 
will have more than last year. As the rally gets closer, I will try to have our website 
show all the updates (sca-fmca.com). 
 
Hope to see you at the FMCA convention in Tucson, AZ. Be sure to say HI to me. I 
will be all over the rally site and would love to talk to you. If you have any questions, 
just remember my phone is always on and my door is always open. We are FAMILY. 
 
Dianna Huff  
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